
THE SACRAMENTS OF
CONFIRMATION & FIRST HOLY

COMMUNION

Sharing
If you know of children in Year
4 at any of the State Schools
in our area who are Catholic,
please share this information
with them. 

Sacraments
All famiies wishing to enrol their
child MUST have a representative
attend the parent enrolment
evening on Monday 1st August. 

Saturday 10/09/22 @ 6pm 

Sunday 11/09/22 @ 11am, 
3.30pm, or 5.30pm.

Ceremonies:

Parent Enrolment & 
Information Evening: 
Monday 1st August @ 7pm 
OLSH Church

At the enrolment you will be asked to complete/advise:

Enrolment Form (below).1.

2. Confirmation Card - will be given to you at the meeting. You will need to know
your child’s date of Baptism and Church/Town where he/she was Baptised.
Children at Star of the Sea – your child’s Baptism will be entered in the School
Records. If possible, enter the child’s special Confirmation Name – however, if
not known, you can contact us through the School for Star children, or with Fr
Peter for those from other schools.

3. Booklets for Preparation: Kath’s Horan’s Booklets for First Communion & Confirmation: 
    a. Booklets will be given to families whose children are not from Star of the  
        Sea School on the night & will need to bring $40 (cash only, sorry no Eftpos).
   b. Children attending Star of the Sea School will receive the booklets at school 
        as the teachers will go through it with them. You can pay through the QKR.

Page 1 of 2



Cash

School:

Mother/Guardian:

Contact number: 

Email: 

CONFIRMATION & FIRST COMMUNION                                 
ENROLMENT FORM 2022

Child's Name:

4. Booking forms for the Mass you wish to attend - You may wish to indicate your
flexibility regarding ceremony times as we prefer a maximum of 30 at each
ceremony, if possible.

5. You will need to have a SPONSOR for your child’s Confirmation who are
Catholic, Confirmed, over 16, and not the child’s parent. The child’s God-parent at
Baptism could be a good choice.

The preparation booklets are really lovely and engaging. The home exercises will be
completed at school for Star of the Sea children. All others will follow the classes at
home. 

There will be three after-school classes led by Mrs Stella Foley from Star of the Sea
School, held in the Parish Hall from 3.30-4.30pm. The dates will be given to you at the
enrolment meeting. 

All children will be invited to a Retreat Day in the Parish Hall on Wednesday 7
September.

Father/Guardian:

Booklet payment made by: QKR

We look forward to seeing you on Monday 1st August at 7.00pm!

Email contact:
peterhearnmsc@henleybeachparish.com.au      sfoley@star.catholic.edu.au 

Page 2 of 2


